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06/05/2022 

MISS Irena Zezelj 
2 / 2 Worrobil ST 
North Bal owlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

Dear Maxwell, 

I understand that Council will re-notify this application once the applicant has addressed the 
raft of inconsistencies with plans and reports, as requested by Council within the last fortnight. 

I wish to put my intention to object on the record and will make my full objection once the 
corrected information is re-notified. 

Note that my objection will be related to the same issues that I had with the previous DA, as 
these will not be resolved by a simple reduction in child numbers. These include issues with 
noise, loss of visual privacy to my property, inadequate parking, traffic & pedestrian safety, 
change of use to commercial. I will provide more information on my specific concerns with 
these once the applicant has provided council with their amended reports. 

Kind regards, 
Irena Zezelj 
2/2 Worrobil St 
North Balgowlah 

2022/275059


